
I ITEM 2 I 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 64 

COUNCIL MEETING 1978 09 18 ----
Re: WATER SUPPLY TO BURNABY CENTENNIAL PAVILION 

Following is a report from th~ Municipal Engineer on a proposed easement 
agreement. . 

The oversized sketch is attac~ed to Council's reports only. The public and 
news media can obtain copies Lpon request at the Engineering Department. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

l. THAT the Municipal Enginee·r' s recorrrnendation be adopted. 

TO: 

FROM: 

***"** 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

1978 SEPTEMBER 13, •.. 

SUBJECT:• WATER SUPPLY TO BURNABY CENTENNIAL PAVILION 

RECOMMENDATION: 

l~ THAT the easement agreement with Simon Fraser University 
for a future water main be executed and that the related 
easement plan be prepared, signed and registered.· 

REPORT 

Althcmgh the Municipal Council on 78 08 14 adopted a recommen­
dation to not proceed with the improvement of water supply to 
the centennial Pavilion, it should be noted that officials of 
both the University and the corporati9n had already signed an 
agreoment setting forth the conditions under which water could 
be tuken from the University facilities and conducted on an 
eaaement to the Burnaby Mountain Pavilion through university 
propnrty. rrhis agreement included an easement to permit the 
corporation to construct water facilities on Simon Fraser 
prop,~rty as shown on the attached ,sketch. Whereas the agreement 
had been signed, the euscment agreement has not been signed 
and ~he easement plan registered in the Land Registry Office. 

Even though the water construction is not to proceed at the 
pres•:lnt time, it is considered desirable to complete the terms 
of t~e agreement including registering the easement, so that 
the corporation would have the possibility of constructing thia 
water facility ut some fut1.1rc datis~· and it ir:i thr:,n:efore our 
reco:nmendntion that the casement agreement lJe exec,uted and tlH~ 
plan detailing tho easement r0gietorod in the New Wostminstar 
Land Registry Of:.f:i.cc. 

.. 

.I 
i 

( c;on t:Lru.1ud) 

. ·····- ........... -·-------· 

.116 



ITEM 2 

2 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 64 
COUNCIL MEETING 1978 09 18 

TO: 

FROM: 

Municipal Manager 

Municipal Engineer 

78 09 13 

SUBJECT: Water Supply to Burnaby Centennial Pavilion - cont ... 

The work involved in the preparation of the easement plan will 
be carried out by the Municipal Land Surveyor and the estimated 
cost of this work is $1,200. 

VK:cj · 
Attach. 

·cc: ( ) 
( ) 

E.et9h. c 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

Parks·& Recreation Administrator 
Director· of P:.anning 
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